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Attendance 

Class R: 97.3% 

Class 1: 99.2% 

Class 2: 99.2% 

Class 3: 96.9% 

Class 4: 97.1% 

Class 5: 100% 

Overall  98.3% 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 1st December 

A reminder that our Christmas Fayre is on Friday!  

The children will be singing in the hall from 3pm, 

so please collect your children from the hall at 

the end of the school day.  The Fayre is from 2.30 

– 4.30pm and there will be lots to do for all ages! 

Supporting Walton Primary School 

This Thursday will be my last day at 

Walton Primary School as Executive 

Headteacher, as Mrs Rowe returns from 

maternity leave.  Doing this role two days 

a week has brought valuable funding to 

the school and has given us lots of ideas 

and chances to collaborate in the future.  

It has been an excellent opportunity for 

us to support another school, but I am 

really looking forward to being back at 

Mosley full time. 

Reverend Ian’ s Visit  
Our fr iend, Reverend Ian, 
came for his termly visit  
and entertained the 
children brill iant ly!  At  the 
same t ime he taught  the 
children about  the 
importance of work ing 
together to make the 
school a special place.  

Stars of the Week  
Class R: Ella-Rose Squirrel  / Maddie 
Phillips 
Class 1:  Elliott Howells  
Class 2: Tahlyah Rajapakse 
Class 3:  Henley Tomlinson 
Class 4:  Olivia Standley 
Class 5:  Harvey Hall 
HT’s Award: Oliver Emmerson 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to everyone 

for supporting our 

tombola by coming to 

school in your ‘lovely’ 

Christmas Jumpers! 

Key Stage One Bake Off  
A reminder that the children in R, Y1 and Y2 are invited to take part in the ‘Bake Off’ 
competition on Friday.  There will be prizes for the best cakes in each year group. 
End of term reminder 
A reminder that we break up for the Christmas holiday on Friday 
15

th
 December at 2.30 pm.  Thank you. 

 


